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Winsted Health Center selects O,R&L Construction for Winsted Project  

 
Winsted, CT  –  The Board of Trustees of the Winsted Health Center has selected O,R&L Construction 

Corp. of Branford, CT as the developer to work with the Winsted Health Center to redevelop the site with a new 

building to house the emergency department and other medical services.  

 

The Winsted Health Center has put together a team to thoroughly investigate all possibilities for redevelopment 

of the site. Colliers International, a leader in global real estate services, is providing advisory services to the 

Winsted Health Center. The Charlotte Hungerford Hospital has provided emergency and medical services at the 

Winsted Health Center to area residents since 1998. O,R&L Construction has offered commercial construction 

services for over 20 years. 

 

Based on input from the Charlotte Hungerford Hospital and the Winsted Health Center, O,R&L has prepared 

site plans and drawings for a new building on the Winsted Health Center campus. In the proposed plan, the new 

building would be built in the southeast corner of the site where the current loading dock is located. It would 

consist of an upper level main floor to house the emergency department and related services, such as laboratory 

services and radiology. The sleep center and cardiac/pulmonary rehabilitation would potentially be located in a 

lower level floor.  

 

Jonathan Blum, Executive Director of the Winsted Health Center, said, “We believe that O,R&L Construction 

brings the experience and expertise necessary to plan and develop a first class medical building at our facility. 

We look forward to working with O,R&L, Colliers International and the Charlotte Hungerford Hospital to meet 

our common objective of providing access to quality healthcare which will benefit all the residents in the area.” 

 

“O,R&L Construction Corporation and our design team, which includes MBH Architecture of West Hartford 

and TPA Design, are very excited about this project.  We look forward to being a part of the development team 

in designing and building a state of the art facility for the communities served by the Winsted Health Center.  

There is nothing more gratifying than taking an older building complex and re-developing into a new facility 

that will serve the public for future generations,” said Todd Renz, President of O,R&L Construction. 

 

O,R&L Construction is a full-service construction firm and a leader in working with Connecticut’s expanding 

healthcare industry. O,R&L has earned a solid reputation for personal service, high standards, professionalism 

and quick turnaround time on projects large and small. Their experience includes several medical buildings 

similar to the proposed new building, including the development of the only Emergency satellite facility granted 

a Certificate of Need in Connecticut within the last five years. 

 

The Winsted Health Center provides access to health and wellness services, programs and education for local 

communities, as well as runs the Helping Hands homemaker and companion care service. Located at 115 

Spencer Street in Winsted, the campus is also home to Hungerford Emergency and Medical Care, the 

Community Health and Wellness Center and the Susan B. Perry Senior Housing complex. For more 

information, please call (860) 379-0888.  


